SPECIAL ISSUE ON PEER
COUNSELLING

The January, 1989 issue of the Canadian
Journal of Counselling will focus on peer
counselling. Persons wishing to submit
manuscripts for consideration must send
their material to the Editor by October 15,
1988. Several types of articles will be eligible
for publication, including program reports or
descriptions, evaluations, literature reviews,
empirical research, discussion and analysis
of issues, and critical reviews of materials and
resources.

All submitted material will be subject to
normal review procedures, including
submission to external referees and editorial
screening. Manuscripts in either French or
English are encouraged, but authors must
submit abstracts in both languages.

Additional funding for this issue comes from
The Peer Counselling Project
University of Victoria




